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           Library Hours: Mon.–Thurs.,10-6, Friday 10-3      
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Calendar of Events
Story Time: Every Wednesday, 10:15 AM           Sit & Knit: Every Friday, 1:00 – 3:00
March 3 Library Trustee Meeting, 6:00 PM

March 4 Tween the Pages Book Club, 4:00 – 5:30

March 4 Business After Hours at the Library 5:30 – 7:00

March 5 Game On! (Open to all ages, but children under the age of 10 need adult supervision), 3:00 – 5:00

March 5 Coding Club (for students in grades 2 – 4. Pre-registration is required), 3:30 – 5:00

March 6 Preschool Playgroup, 8:30 – 10:00

March 9 Book & Brews Book Club at Bigelow Brewing company, 6:30 – 7:30

March 10 Lego Club, 3:30

March 11 Friends Executive Board meeting, 4:00 

March 11 Smart Cookies Book Club, 4:00 – 5:00

March 12 Game On! (Open to all ages, but children under the age of 10 need adult supervision), 3:00 – 5:00

March 12 Coding Club (for students in grades 2 – 4. Pre-registration is required.) 3:30 – 5:00.

March 13 Preschool Playgroup, 8:30 – 10:00

March 13 Woman’s Club Winter Craft Series: Ireland Travel Talk, Bingo, and Card Making, 10:00 – 12:00

March 19 & 26 Game On! (Open to all ages, but children under the age of 10 need adult supervision), 3:00 – 5:00

March 19 & 26 Coding Club (for students in grades 2 – 4. Pre-registration is required.) 3:30 – 5:00.

March 20 & 27 Preschool Playgroup, 8:30 – 10:00

March 20 Paint & Plant, 4:00 (Registration required)

March 27 Woman’s Club Winter Craft Series: Spring Floral Arrangements, 10:00 – 12:00

April 1 Tween the Pages Book Club, 4:00 – 5:30

April 2 Game On! (Open to all ages, but children under the age of 10 need adult supervision), 3:00 – 5:00

April 2 Historical Forest Fires, 6:00 – 7:00

April 6 Coding Club Level 2 (for students in grades 2-4 and pre-registration is required), 3:30 – 5:00

April 8 Smart Cookie Book Club, 4:00 – 5:00

April 9 & 16 Game On! (Open to all ages, but children under the age of 10 need adult supervision), 3:00 – 5:00

April 10 Woman’s club Winter Craft Series: Watercolors, 10:00 – 12:00

April 13 Coding Club Level 2 (for students in grades 2-4 and pre-registration is required), 3:30 – 5:00

April 13 Book & Brew Book Club at Bigelow Brewing Company, 6:30 – 7:30

April 14 Lego club, 3:30 – 4:30

April 21 STEAM LAB: Spring Edition (For children ages 5 – 12 and preregistration is require), 2:00 – 4:00

April 22 Youth Garden club, 2:30 – 3:30

April 23 Meet Your Local Hero (Touch a Truck Program with local first responders) 12:00 – 1:15

April 23 Lewis Sockalexis Talk with Ed Rice, 6:00

April 24 High School Regression Session, 6:00 – 8:00 (Preregistration required)

April 27 Maine Suffrage Centennial Talk by Anne B. Gass, sponsored by the Woman’s Club, 6:00
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Ireland? Now’s your chance to live vicariously through Miss Billie Sherman! This will be sure to please, but space and materials are limited so be sure to call the library and register. Remember, it’s free!





	On Friday, March 20th 4:00 – 5:30 pm we are welcoming spring by hosting our second Paint & Plant night! Pick a succulent, paint its planter and take it home! This is also a free event, but space and  materials are limited so be sure to call the library and register!





	On Friday, March 27th from 10:00am – noon we welcome back the Skowhegan Woman’s Club as we create beautiful Faux Flower Arrangements! What's better than having a gorgeous vase of flowers that will never wilt and one that you don't need to water?! This is a free event but space is limited so call and register today!





****************************************





�


Lucia looks on in excitement as she makes her homemade lava lamp in our first STEAM Lab.






















































































	


















































































































































	











   NEWS FROM THE LIBRARY DESK


By Bree Bussell, Adult Circulation Librarian





	March is going to be super busy here at the library! Spring is almost here and what better way to celebrate than with some great programming?  It’s been a long, dreary winter and I, for one, am ready for sunshine and green grass! 





	First off, be sure to attend our first Business After Hours event on Wednesday, March 4th, 5:30 – 7:00pm.  Enjoy networking in a fun and relaxed environment; and learn more about the Skowhegan Free Public Library and what we have going on. These evening receptions are a great place to meet fellow professionals. We hope that you will join us.





	Monday, March 9th at 6:30pm we will be at Bigelow Brewing discussing the latest book choice, When All is Said by Anne Griffin. I think this book will give us a lot to talk about! “If you had to pick five people to sum up your life, who would they be? If you were to raise a glass to each of them, what would you say? And what would you learn about yourself, when all is said and done?” Let’s have a brew and talk!





	Friday, March 13th from 10:00am – noon the Skowhegan Woman’s Club is hosting their Ireland travel talk with Bingo    


and Card Making! Ever wanted to travel to 


	



















































































































































































































































































































































































CHILDREN’S ROOM


By Angie Herrick, Youth Services Librarian





	During February break, we unrolled STEAM Lab, a new program that we will be running monthly starting next school year.  During STEAM Lab, we will spend time focusing on Science, Technology, Engineering, Art, and Math.  This will incorporate things like science experiments, process art, Lego building, coding, circuitry, math manipulatives, problem solving and more.  It is a great way to introduce learning and curiosities outside of the classroom setting.  In February, we started with two projects: magnetic mazes and homemade lava lamps, which were a lot of fun.  These sessions will always be hands on learning.  We have another session coming up in April where we will focus on spring.  The projects will be homemade seed bombs (using recycled paper) and magic color changing flowers.  We will have limited space, so registration is required. 


 


	March is our last month for our Preschool Playgroup.  We intended to hold it until the weather warmed up and the snow left, meaning kids are able to get back outside to play.  It has been a great success and we appreciate KVCAP’s partnership to offer a fun morning once a week.  The library is a great venue for caregivers to bring their little ones to play no matter what the weather and we hope that even when the sun finally comes back out, parents and caregivers will continue to do so. 





	Even though we are not even quite to Spring yet, in the Children’s Library we are busy thinking about the Summer Reading Program.  Many fun programs and activities have already been booked!  In years past, parents and community members have asked if there is any way they can help with this fun and educational program. The answer is YES!


	


	We are very short on prizes to award the kids who fulfill their reading goals, so we are asking for help to restock our prize box.  Some examples of what we have given away are: matchbox cars, chalk, balls, jump ropes, water bottles, Lego mini figures, small craft kits, glow sticks, silly putty, water snakes, puzzles, costume jewelry, etc.  We do try to 



















































































 









































































































































steer away from food prizes because Gifford’s Ice Cream and Pizza Hut usually give us some coupons to hand out and we also ask that everything donated is new.   If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Miss Angie in the Children’s Library.  





************************************





�


Weston shows his teddy bear at our Pajama Party Storytime








	******************************************





BECOME A FRIEND OF YOUR LIBRARY TODAY!


The Friends of the Skowhegan Free Public Library is a not-for-profit organization that helps promote and improve the Library’s resources and facilities. Your membership in the Friends provides critical support to our Library. Suggested dues are $24 for individuals and $36 for families. Many give even more. Please consider the role that our Library plays in our community, and choose a level of support that’s right for you. Whatever you decide, you can be sure that any amount is gratefully received and much needed.


…………………………………………………


Please complete this form and mail to: Skowhegan Free Public Library, 9 Elm Street, Skowhegan, Maine 04976





Name						


Address					


City						


State			Zip Code		


Tel. #						


E-Mail Address				


Please check the activities you are willing to help with.


Refreshments for library activities.


Making phone calls.


Helping with fundraising activities
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		NEW BOOKS





FICTION


 


Ahern, Cecelia/ Postscript


Barry, Steve/ The Warsaw Protocol


Bowen, Rhys/ Above the Bay of Angels


Christie, Michael/ Greenwood


Chute, Carolyn/ The Recipe for Revolution


Cummins, Jeanine/ American Dirt


Fluke, Joanne/ Coconut Layer Cake Murder


Graves, Sarah/ Death by Chocolate Frosted 	Doughnut


Grippando, James/ The Big Lie


Hargrave, Kiran Millwood/ The Mercies


Jackson, Lisa/ Last Girl Standing


Ludlum, Robert/ The Treadstone 	Resurrection


Maas, Sarah J./ House of Earth and Blood


Pataki, Allison/ The Queen’s Fortune


Patterson, James/ Blindside


Rothschild, Hannah/ House of Trelawney





NON FICTION





Higginbotham, Adam/ Midnight in Chernobyl


Ptacin, Mira/ The In-Betweens














	****************************************





    COMMUNITY DISPLAYS at the LIBRARY





�


Francoise admires the beautiful February display by the Woman’s Club








For the month of March, local Girl Scouts will exhibit a collection of material describing their activities and opportunities.


























�


Smart Cookies Book Club kids were super excited to make snow slime after discussing The Snow Queen.





	VALENTINE’S BAKE SALE





	A successful Valentine’s Day Bake Sale was held at the library with the proceeds donated to the Friends’ library project fund. 


	Many thanks go to the bakers who provided the delicious treats for sale. Volunteers presiding over the attractively arranged table included Marilyn, Tracey, Jeanne, Corrilla and Bonnie. Margo and Kathy served as the “clean-up” crew.





****************************************





�


The Woman’s Club cake decorating program was a 


“sweet” success!
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COMMUNITY DISPLAY


at your Library





	





	








	  





	





	  
































	











	
























































	





























FRIENDS OF THE LIBRARY NEWS





	The Friends of the Library has voted to buy a new free-standing bookdrop for the library that will be placed outdoors near the elevator entrance. This should be very convenient 


for patrons, and more secure for returned books.


Another purchase will be a work table for the staff to be placed in the office area.


	Your FOL dues, donations and fundraisers have made these items possible! Thank you!





	*****************************************
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SAHS EXCHANGE STUDENTS VISIT





	This year’s exchange students at the Skowhegan Area High School will visit the library on February 12 at 6 PM for an informal discussion of their experiences and impressions of our area. Come and welcome these six young people from Spain, Mexico, Italy and Thailand!
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The Library Lookout


9 Elm Street


Skowhegan, ME 04976


Library Staff


Head Librarian and


Youth Services: Angie Herrick


Technology Librarian: Josie Pease


Adult Circulation: Breanna Bussell


Interlibrary Loan Librarian: Francoise LaBonte, 





Your Library Trustees:


Patrick Dore, Karen Lewia,


Hannah Luce, Lynn Perry, 


Lynda Quinn, Warren Shay


Ex Officio: FOL President





Friends officers:


 Pres. Bonnie Chamberlain


Vice Pres.  Maureen Davis 


Tracey Brown, sec.


Jeanne Shay, treas.















